LEC Meeting Sunday, May 16, 2021

Present:

Lodge Chief: Cole Taylor

Vice Chief of Program: Anthony Wiggins

Vice Chief of American Indian Affairs: Matthew Hepp
Vice Chief of Inductions: Cannon Herring
Secretary: Walter Norment

Treasurer: Owen Baquiran

Cherokee Chapter Chief: Samuel Davidson
Chester Chapter Chief: John Dunn

Lancaster Representative: Michael Danley
Spartan Chapter Chief: lan Henderson

York Representative: Johnathan Bouldin

Lodge Adviser: Jimmy Summers

Lodge Staff Adviser: Josh Bouldin

Program Adviser: RJ Plumley

American Indian Affairs Adviser: Chris Garrison
Inductions Adviser: Chris Herring

Treasurer Adviser: Elizabeth Stoner

York Chapter Adviser: Matthew Cline

Not Present:

Lancaster Chapter Chief: Max Robinson
Secretary Adviser: Cathleen Simpkins

Cherokee Chapter Adviser: Jamie Greene
Chester Chapter Adviser: Bobby Bass

Lancaster Chapter Adviser: Transition in progress

Spartan Chapter Adviser: Transition in progress



Call to order

Obligation

Approval of the minutes: Motion by Walt. Second by Owen. Motion passed 10-0
Officer reports:

Program: The games committee had a very successful weekend and hopes to improve at future
fellowships

AlA: All of the ceremonies went smoothly. We performed Pre-Ordeal, Ordeal, and Brotherhood
successfully.

VCI: All of our conversions went smoothly. We received very positive feedback from our Elangomats
which we will use to improve the Elangomat program further, and many people are interested in
participating in the future. In total, we had 29 new Ordeal members and 34 new Brotherhood members.

Secretary: We had a successful weekend with the first full version of the Tanawa produced in over a year,
and we are looking for people to fill out our committees.

Treasurer: We had a good weekend, earning $2500 in revenue from the trading post.
Cherokee: No new business.

Chester: No new business.

Lancaster: No new business.

Spartan: No new business.

York: No new business.

Old business: No old business.

New business:

New Lodge T-Shirt Designs:

Motion made by Owen to approve manufacturing of new lodge t-shirts and hats. Seconded by
Anthony.

Discussion:

Owen: We are running low on our current stock of Skyuka Lodge t-shirts. The trading post committee has
created a new shirt design with hats to match. We do not currently have a quote on pricing as we are
currently looking into alternate production companies. The quantity will be similar in size to our last
order.

Walt: What was the quantity of the last order?
Owen: | do not have the numbers in front of me.

Vote: The motion passed 10-0



Summer and Fall Fellowship locations:

Motion made my Cannon to hold Summer Ordeal at Camp Bethelwoods. The motion did not receive a
second.

Discussion: N/A

Vote: N/A

Lodge Adviser Minute:

Jimmy: This weekend went well. | was impressed with the way things ran; the ceremonies were very
good, and | would like welcome to all new ordeal members. We are excited to have you! There are many
opportunities for you to get involved. All new brotherhoods have sealed their membership, so keep
searching and find your area to serve. This was a great weekend, thank you to the LEC and all advisers.

Staff adviser minute:
Josh: Welcome to all new brothers and congratulations.

Cole: Thank you all for coming and congratulations to all candidates. This was our largest event in quite a
while.

The kitchen crew received recognition from the lodge.
Motion to adjourn:

Motion made by Walt. Seconded by Anthony.

Vote: The motion passed 10-0

Meeting Adjourned



